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Statement of Sam A. Cabral, President of the International Union of 
Police Associations 

Re: Conviction of Donald Trump 

Like the rest of this great nation, we waited for the verdict in the New York trial of 
President Trump; like many, we were disappointed, but not surprised, at the verdict.  

This, in NO WAY, erodes our support of Trump.  We remain convinced that he is the best 
candidate to bring back the greatness to this country that once was; and that he will restore 
our economy, secure our borders, and bring common sense back into the administration.  

We believe in the American justice system and are confident that this travesty will be 
overturned during the appeals process.  

In the meantime, our support will remain steadfast and our endorsement unwavering!   
END 
  
NOTE:  

Originally chartered in 1979, the International Union of Police Associations is the only chartered labor union 
that exclusively represents law enforcement personnel.  The I.U.P.A. represents active-duty, rank and file law 
enforcement professionals and emergency medical personnel nationwide – including the U.S. Virgin Islands and 
Puerto Rico.  The I.U.P.A.’s mission is to protect and advance officers’ wages, benefits, and work 
conditions.  Membership includes officers from agencies throughout the United States, including the U.S. Virgin 
Islands and Puerto Rico.   

More information is available at www.iupa.org. Follow us on Twitter at IUPA34233. 
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